A freshman came to a new, much larger school filled with many unknown faces. When one
became a freshman class officer, the hardships increased even more. A class officer had to plan fund
raisers and events, attend monthly meetings, and also keep up with their regular school work. The
freshman officers were Debra Brown, president; Angela Blair, vice president; Chenise Pinckney,
secretary; and Daffney Washington, treasurer.

Secretary Chenise Pinckney agreed that there is much stress. She said she took the job because
she thought it might be challenging. Later, she knew just how right she was. Her job as secretary
consisted of taking notes and keeping attendance during meetings.

“We keep each other informed,” said vice president Angela Blair, “We have to be able to work
together well.”

“Our major goal was to promote the sprit of the school, classmates, and do whatever was
needed,” added Chenise.

The freshman class fund raising included a doughnut sale at the beginning of the year. Most of the
proceeds went to the Spring Dance which was held in April. The Spring Dance was a joint project

held by the freshman and sophomore classes.
— Bramlett Easterlin

Advisor Mrs. Stroble and freshmen represen-
tative, Shamgar McDowell, diligently take
notes during a meeting. Shamgar was also on
the A-Team.

Chenise Pinckney, Angela Blair, and Debra
Brown, the freshman class officers, pause for
a moment between classes. The girls played a
primary role in planning the Spring Dance,
held in April.
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